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Vitale, Matthew J - DNR

From: Debby Skogen <debbys@metcohq.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2018 11:31 AM
To: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR
Cc: Jason Powell; Prosa, Timothy A - DNR
Subject: BRRTS Activity 03-27-000811

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Matthew, 
 
The groundwater monitoring laboratory charges for PVOC + Napthalene were approved as soil samples, S24, 9 x $36.02 
= $324.18. 
 
Would you be able to switch these groundwater samples to be approved for PVOC + Napthalene as water samples, W4, 
9 x $30.35 = $273.15? 
 
Thanks, 
Debby 
 
Debby Skogen 
METCO - Environmental Program Assistant 
Email: debbys@metcohq.com 
Phone: 608.781.8879 / Fax: 608.781.8893 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 


